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I would argue that the Energy Star rating on lighting is needed.  When I look at replacement LEDs I
always look for the Energy Star or DLC rating to ensure I am not buying inferior products.
 
Shawn P. Emmons, CEM, FMP, SFP
Facility / ESH Manager

     
7502 Round Pond Road
North Syracuse, NY 13212
Ph: 315-883-4477
Cell: 315-632-2054
Fax: 315-452-8009
semmons@srcinc.com
www.srcinc.com
 

mailto:semmons@srcinc.com
mailto:lighting@energystar.gov
mailto:semmons@srcinc.com
file:////c/www.srcinc.com





